‘A GATHERING PLACE"

AIKEN, SOUTH CAROLINA

AN EXCITING EVENTING SEASON ON THE
FOREFRONT:
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The 2024 Eventing Season is shaping up to be eventful.

To kickstart the season is The Aiken Opener January 20th and
21st. With roughly 300 entries, this will be a wonderful way for
competitors to begin their seasons. The Aiken Opener is also
offering Starter for the first time.



The April FEI Event will be the perfect prep for those planning on
running the Kentucky Three-Day Event later in the month. In
addition to the four-star level, training through advanced and two-
star and three-star are all offered.

The first weekend of May is The Local Charities May Horse Trials. In
addition to the normal horse trials, this will also be host to the
USEA Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Championships. In
addition, Stable View will also be hosting an Alumni Challenge open
to all college alumni and current college graduate students.

The Summer Horse Trial at the end of June is also shaping up to be
quite the event. There will be a special announcement coming soon
regarding this show.

To end the season will be Oktoberfest on the last weekend of
September. Oktoberfest is never one to miss. Running every level
from Beginner Novice through Four-Star, you don't want to delay
putting your entry in.

Stable View looks forward to welcoming you to the 2024 Eventing
Season.



